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November 13, 2025 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
As the Speaker of the New York City Council, I am delighted to extend my 
warmest greetings to everyone attending the VNS Health 2025 Benefit, “Here 
When You Need Us.”  
 
Public health is a shared responsibility, requiring all of us to work together to 
ensure that New Yorkers have what they need to be healthy.  
 
With its vast array of health services and commitment to three core values –  
Empathy, Integrity, and Agility – VNS Health has been a critical partner in this 
effort, providing millions of New Yorkers with the quality care they need to lead 
their healthiest lives in the comfort of their communities and homes.  
 
As they celebrate their annual benefit this evening, I would like to thank VNS 
Health and its dedicated team for the vital work they are doing to improve the 
health and well-being of New Yorkers and for always being there for our city and 
communities. 
 
Congratulations as well to this year’s honorees.  
 
I hope everyone has a wonderful time tonight! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
ADRIENNE E. ADAMS 
Speaker 
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